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Remote Learning Update 
 
As you are aware all Victorian schools are moving 
to an extended period of lockdown to Thursday 
10th June inclusive. 
 
Staff will be in contact today via email to  
provide students with their email addresses and 
passwords so they are able to access online  
learning. 
 
Online classes will be “live” on Friday 4th June. 
 
Timetables are available on the website under 
learning from home resources and will be provided 
to all students along with their log in details and  
passwords. Students will use the same details they 
use when logging in during class but if you are  
experiencing technical difficulties please see our 
instructional video on our website under the  
learning tab.  
 
We thank you for your co-operation and  
understanding and look forward to welcoming you 
all back onsite on Friday 11th June.    
 

Laptops  
 
If you family required a device please contact the 
school via hastings.ps@education.vic.gov.au  
 
We will prioritise families that do not have any  
devices. 
 
These devices will be allocated this week and  
families will be contacted with collection  
instructions.  
 

 
 
 

Curriculum Day 
 
We would like to remind all parents that we have a 
curriculum day on Monday 7th June.  This pupil 
free day was scheduled by our School Council at 
the beginning of the year. This means that NO  
STUDENTS are required onsite or online. Teachers 
will be working on developing high quality  
curriculum delivery for students.   
 

Onsite Attendance Form 
 
We will continue to have the school open for  
student’s whose parents/carers are working and 
cannot arrange any alternative care. Excluding our 
Curriculum Day on Monday 7th June.  
 
When applying for onsite supervision please fill out 
the Hastings Primary School onsite supervision 
form and submit by 2pm today so we can  
arrange appropriate staffing. We will contact to 
confirm attendance.  
 

Kingfisher Space Incursion 

 
Last week our Year Three and Four 
students experienced an Earth and 
Space incursion. They enjoyed  
learning about the solar system, our 
galaxy and measuring the distance 
from the Sun to the planets. A  
wonderful time was had by students 
and teachers alike.  

mailto:hasitngs.ps@education.vic.gov.au


 
 

 

Biggest Morning Tea 
 
Thank you to everyone who helped raise money and joined in for 
Crazy Socks Day last Thursday. We are delighted to announce that 
we have raised and donated $2000.00 on behalf of the school.  

Important Dates 2021 

Friday 4th June Online Remote Learning for all Students 

Monday 7th June Curriculum Day—NO STUDENTS 

Tuesday 8th June– Thursday 10th June Online Remote learning for all Students 

Monday 14th June Queens Birthday Public Holiday—NO STUDENTS 

Thursday 17th June Winder Lightening Premiership 

Friday 25th June Last Day Term 2 2:30pm finish  


